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 Joanne Scott COMMNT2014/4060/P 22/07/2014  12:42:07 From the drawings provided with the application, it is not clear what materials are being used. I urge 

that such an extension is in keeping with the character and setting of a street with a distinctive 

architecture dating from the late 19th century.

I have complained about the rubbish and insufficient bins in the front garden of this house, I would like 

to request that - if the application is approved - it is accompanied by a legal agreement signed by the 

applicant, which requires:

-the provision of adequate rubbish bins and recycling bins to cope with the waste produced by all 

residents living at this address;

-a commitment to providing adequate space for such bins in the front garden;

-a commitment to maintaining a clean and well maintained area for waste and recycling bins, in line 

with environmental health legislation.

I have informed Fordwych Residents Association and Bryn Griffiths at Camden Council (Ref. 

9080796) about my complaints on the rubbish at this address and they have also written to the Council 

expressiong concerns. The rubbish is overflowing onto the road and is all over their garden and is 

becoming a health risk.
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